Webmaster Required for BMW Club Southern Section

Nick is retiring from the role of section webmaster at the time of the 2025 AGM. It would be
ideal to have a candidate identified to take over from Nick at least a couple of months before
the AGM to enable a smooth handover, with Nick available to provide support to help get
the new webmaster up to speed prior to the AGM.

The website is hosted by Wix and the skills required are:

e Computer literacy, with an understanding of the management of data via a
Microsoft-like interface.

e A basic understanding of graphics, layouts etc. to enable the creation and
management of new pages for the website.

e The ability to collate words and pictures to produce ride reports for publication on

the website.

If you are interested in putting something back into the club, please contact Nick
(webmaster@thebmwclubsouthern.com) so that an initial chat can be arranged.
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